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Your submission for this review:

Here I am advocating for more accountability and forward planning from Sydney Water's leadership to avoid passing costs onto
taxpayers. | wish to emphasizes the importance of strategic planning to anticipate growth and future challenges, rather than
relying on tariff hikes as a fallback for unforeseen issues. When organizations have comprehensive long-term plans with risk
analysis, they can better navigate future events without relying on additional fees. This builds trust and aligns with taxpayers'
expectations for responsible governance. Sydney Water is expected to plan and anticipate effectively, to avoid unnecessary
financial burdens on the public. Hence, I am totally against any significant increases in the tariff.





